
Kent County Clerk of the Peace  

Fee Increase 
Effective immediately, the Office of the Clerk of the Peace has increased fees for Wedding 
Ceremonies.  Please see below.  

Ceremonies 

The former fee for Delaware residents was $50 for all ceremonies performed, 
whether it be after hours, Saturdays or out of our office. 

In State Residents  
After Hours $75   An increase of $25    

Saturday  $100   An increase of $50    

Out of Office $100   An increase of $50    

 

The former fee for non-Delaware residents was $100 for all ceremonies performed 
in our office, after hours, Saturday or off-site. 

Out of State Residents 
After Hours $125   An increase of $25     

Saturday  $150   An increase of $50    

Out of Office $200   An increase of $100 
 

 

 

 

 


